
December 2020 Chapter Meeting - 
The Impact of Automation on Worker Safety and Health
 
December 18 | 11:00 am - 12:30 pm CST
 
Our presenter is Richard Sesek, PhD, CPE, Associate Professor of Industrial

and Systems Engineering, Auburn University

Register in advance for this meeting:

https://uasystem.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIrf-
2urzotGteiiIOFujjyrqWW3kiCbc2c [uasystem.zoom.us]

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing
information about joining the meeting.

 
As always, resgistered attendees will be granted 0.1 CEUs through our
ongoing partnership with the Deep South Center for Occupational
Health and Safety!

 

If you do not wish to receive these emails, please click here
to unsubscribe from ASSP Alabama Chapter messages.
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